

## **Tax Donation Receipt**

Dear Supporter of the HBHS Boys Volleyball Program,

Thank you for your donation to the Huntington Beach High School Boys Volleyball program. High school athletic programs like ours are completely reliant on the generosity of our community. Your donation and/or sponsorship is used to offset player participation fees and to maintain quality coaching and equipment that our community has come to expect from our nationally ranked program.

We appreciate your support and hope to see you at a game soon!

Thank you, HBHS Boys Volleyball Boosters Association

Items Donated:		
items bonated.		

Please keep this letter as it serves as your tax receipt. The HBHS Boys Volleyball Boosters Association is a recognized 501 (C)(3) non-profit organization with Federal Tax ID #45-4327750. Donations are tax deductible as permitted by law.